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30 DAY NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

September 16, 2019

Dear Jefferson Street Neighbors/Businesses,

This notice of upcoming construction is to inform you that the Jefferson Streetscape
Improvement Project - Phase II is anticipated to begin construction activity starting in mid-
October 2019, shortly after the conclusion of Fleet Week activities. Construction is anticipated
to continue through the end of summetr/early fall 2020.

The project limits will be Jefferson Street from Jones Street to Powell Street in San Francisco,
California.

Construction activity will consist of pavement renovation, sewer and drainage work, watermain
installation, electrical and traffic signal work, site improvements, landscape work, traffic control
and all associated work.

If you have specific concerns (i.e. scheduling business deliveries, construction inquires,
accessibility needs, etc.), please contact the Mitchell Engineering or San Francisco Public Works
representative listed below for further assistance.

We thank you in advance for your understanding, cooperation and patience as we work to make
these much-needed infrastructure improvements to San Francisco and apologize in advance for
any inconvenience caused by construction activity.

Additional project updates and information is available on the project webpage, where you may
also sign up for project email updates: www.sfpublicworks.org/jefferson.

Mitchell Engineering San Francisco Public Works
Contact: Sean Coffey, Project Manager Contact: Mr. Coma Te, Public Affairs
Email: scoffey@mitchell-engineering.com Email: Coma.Te@sfdpw.org

Telephone: 415-558-5283

Mitchell Engineering Direct Project Telephone Contact Number (628) 230-6188
If not available leave a message and someone will return call as soon as possible night or day.
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